
LADWP will be replacing power poles in your neighborhood 
beginning on May 16, 2016 as part of a critical 
infrastructure improvement project necessary to ensure 
continued power reliability for customers in the Larchmont 
Village area. The pole replacement will take place in the 
alley between Larchmont Blvd. and Lucerne Blvd, from 
Beverly Blvd. to First Street.

Schedule
Pole replacement will begin May 16, 2016 and continue 
through approximately November 2016. 

Work hours will be from Monday through Saturday, from  
8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., and may include some Sundays. Crews 
may work extended hours Tuesday through Thursday until  
6 p.m. to expedite work. 

What to Expect
•	The alley will be occasionally closed to through traffic 

in order to conduct work safely; however, access to the 
alley and businesses will be maintained. 

•	For safety reasons, power service to customers may be 
interrupted temporarily during the project. Customers 
will be given a two-day advance notification if any 
planned outage will last more than 2 hours.  

LADWP Contact
Andres Martinez
Electric Service Mechanic
(213) 792-4104

Gale Harris
Community Relations
(213) 367-1415 

Additional Information 
Many of LADWP’s power poles were installed between the 
1940s and the 1960s and are now coming to the end of their 
useful life. LADWP is aggressively working to upgrade or 
replace critical aging power infrastructure, with special 
focus on power poles, to proactively maintain the high 
reliability levels that our customers have relied upon for 
more than a century.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your 
patience as we work to complete this critical infrastructure 
improvement project. 
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LARCHMONT VILLAGE POWER POLE 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT

INTERMITTENT PARTIAL ALLEY CLOSURE


